
From: Lourdes Abbertson [mailto:Lourdes.Abbertson@facs.nsw.gov.au]  
Sent: Monday, 6 July 2015 10:44 AM 
To: 'council@canadaba.ynsw.gov.au'; Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: COUNCIL Merger 
Importance: High 
 

Good morning, 
 
We live in Breakfast Point NSW and sincerely cannot understand who would be in the right mind can even 
consider, let alone agreeing to amalgamate Canada Bay Council with Auburn and Burwood Councils? 
 
We strongly oppose this merger for many reasons, to identify a few such as value of property in Breakfast 
Point, Abbotsford, Five Dock, etc. are a lot higher than value of property in Auburn and Burwood.   
 
Due to amalgamation, it is likely that Council rates will increase, increase population and pressure to our 
existing infrastructure, our Council will be run by people from Auburn that we do not know, loss of our highly 
valued parks, declining services, job losses and lot more needless to mention as they are obvious. 
 
Please do not destroy our community. 
 
Sincerely yours 
 
Lourdes 
 




